
 
“It’s the classic story of Broadway.  Peggy, the small town girl, leaves the sanctity of 
family to pursue her dreams in New York.  While keeping the big city wolves at bay, she 
befriends the working class of the theater world – the chorus – and lands a part on the 
line in the newest play Pretty Lady.  But Broadway is full of heroes and villains on-and-
off the stage, and Peggy encounters them all on her way to eventual stardom. 

Filled with the biggest show-stopping tap numbers on Broadway, 42nd Street is a true 
spectacle with its gorgeous 1930s costumes, beautiful sets and hit-after-hit including 
“We’re in the Money, “Lullaby of Broadway,” “Shuffle Off to Buffalo,” and of course 
the title number “42nd Street,” all performed by the Paramount’s full orchestra.” 

IRTA – Unit 90 is offering a trip to the 
Paramount Theatre in Aurora, IL to see 42nd Street 

on Wed. Jan. 22, 2014 for a 1:30 pm matinee performance 
for $50 (bus included - Lunch on your own) 

The casino has both a lavish buffet and a deli-type eatery and there are 
other eating establishments within walking distance of the theater. 

 

Departure from:  Forest View Education Center at 10 am – return around 5 pm 
North Parking Lot A 2121 S Goebbert Rd, Arlington Heights, IL 60005 

Return the form below with your check (made out to IRTA Unit 90) to: 
Liz White, 5805 Prairie Ln; Palatine, Illinois 60067-7357 

Questions?  Please call Liz White: 847-397-1678 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Name (Print):____________________________ Phone or Cell:  ___________________ 

Email address  _______________________________________ 

Guest (Print):____________________________ Phone or Cell:  ___________________ 

Email address  _______________________________________ 

Please reserve _________ places at $50.00 each for the January 22 show. 

Enclose your check, made payable to:  Northwest Suburban IRTA Unit 90 
Reservation Deadline January 3, 2014 


